
WSR 24-10-040
POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed April 23, 2024, 4:55 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is rescinding the policy statement Federal Rules Regard-
ing Over-the-Counter Hearing Aids - Policy Number: BHS 01.22, which 
was filed December 22, 2022, and published in WSR 23-02-010.

The department is rescinding this policy statement because the 
content was permanently incorporated into WAC 246-828-100 as published 
in WSR 24-01-087 on December 18, 2023. The policy statement is no lon-
ger needed.

Individuals requiring information on the rescission of this poli-
cy statement or the adoption of standards into WAC 246-828-100 should 
contact Kim-Boi Shadduck, program manager, at 360-236-2912, or 
kimboi.shadduck@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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